
Town of Hammond 

Board Meeting Minutes 

October 11, 2021 

 

The board for the Town of Hammond held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, October 11, 2021, at the Hammond 

Town Hall at 1816 County Road E. 

 

Chairman Hueg called the Town of Hammond Board meeting to order at 7:30 pm. Joe Miller was absent. 

 

The agenda was approved motion by Anderson/Aune second. 

 

The bills and payments were approved; motion byAune/ Anderson second. 

 

Minutes from September 13, 2021 regular meeting were approved motion by Anderson/Wynveen second. 

 

Treasures report from September 2021 was approved: motion by Wynveen/Anderson second. 

$23.20 Interest on checking 

$47.39 Interest on savings 

$502,437.60 Check Book balance 

$303,488.48 Savings balance 

$21,653.74 Park fund 

$13,533.01 Pine Lake fund/Rolling Hills 

$22,682.79 Impact Fee Account 

 

Recycle Report: All good. Kris Postin from St. Croix County Recycle reminded us that if we have outdoor garbage 

receptacles at the ball fields, we also need to have recycle bins available. We will have them available next year. 

 

Planning Commission; Meeting was held on October 4
th
. Everyone was present.  Tony Benedict was in attendance. 

Subdivision Ordinance, Stevens Engineering is working on a template.  The Town will require a copy of the final plat that 

is filed with the County for our records. 

Impact fees were discussed, if we should increase the fee it would start in 2022.  It will require a public hearing and we 

have a March 31
st
 deadline to meet. We will also need to decide what the impact fees will be used for. 

Tony Benedict was asking about a water issue at his lot in Hammond Hills Estates.  Paul will continue to look into this. 

 

Agenda:  

Resolution 34 County Supervisor District Plan approval: motion by Anderson/Wynveen second. 

Kleven Assessment Contract approval: motion by Aune/Wynveen second 

Review of the preliminary budget, we discussed some of the items; Linda will have more detail at next meeting. 

 

Roads: Mowing is currently being completed.  Paul is keeping up with the trees; he and Joe will be rating the roads next 

week. 

 

Chairman report: Paul picked up 22 tires that someone and dumped in the ditch; he will be taking and disposing of them.  

Paul will contact SCEC this fall to start the electrical hook up for the new concession stand. 

 

Adam Snegosky was present to introduce the new Recreation Director for SCC, Lindsay Olson.  They had high praises for 

our ball fields. 

Heidi Benson and Tom Mills were present as new members of the Town of Hammond. Wanted to know if there was 

anything they could participate in for the Town.  Heidi asked to be a poll worker; Linda will have her on the list for the 

December meeting. 

 

Next meeting scheduled for November 8, 2021. 

Being no other business the meeting was adjourned, motion by Anderson/Aune second. 

 

Respectfully submitted: Linda Hawkins 

 



Agenda is subject to change up to 24 hours prior to a scheduled meeting. 


